
   

     
        
         
 

      
 

   
 

     
    

 

     
     

 

            
          

        
    

 

     
         

 

   

 

 

 

       
         

  

 

 
    

          
         
 

 
       

 

 

 

Louisiana Department of 
Health Informational Bulletin 

To: AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana Personal Care Services Providers 

Date: April 4, 2022 

Subject: Informational Bulletin 22-11: Removal of the NPI Requirement for 
Direct Service Workers of Behavioral Health Personal Care Services 

Informational Bulletins that summarize policies and/or procedures are intended 
for quick reference and are accurate on the date they are issued. 

The Louisiana Department of Health (LDH) is rescinding the requirement for staff to have an NPI 
number for Behavioral Health Personal Care Services (PCS) effective April 4, 2022. The NPI 
numbers of rendering staff are not required on claims submissions from PCS provider agencies to 
receive reimbursement from AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana. 

No action is needed by providers. AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana will reprocess any claims 
automatically, which may have denied for NPI requirements effective April 4, 2022 and after.  

Please review IB 22-11 for full details. 

Questions regarding this message should be directed to AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana Provider 
Services at 1-888-922-0007. The Provider Services Department can be reached between 7:00 am 
– 7:00 pm daily. 

Missed an Informational Bulletin? 
You can find a complete listing of Informational Bulletins on the Provider Newsletters and 
Updates page of our website under the header Louisiana Department of Health Information 
Bulletins. 

Need to update your provider information? Send full details to: 
network@amerihealthcaritasla.com. 

https://ldh.la.gov/assets/docs/BayouHealth/Informational_Bulletins/2022/IB22-11.pdf
http://amerihealthcaritasla.com/provider/newsletters-and-updates.
http://amerihealthcaritasla.com/provider/newsletters-and-updates.
https://ldh.la.gov/index.cfm/page/1198
https://ldh.la.gov/index.cfm/page/1198
mailto:network@amerihealthcaritasla.com

